Lisa Driscoll

From: Erica Fraga <ericafraga97@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 8:21 AM
To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X Advisory Board Topic

Good morning Lisa,

It has been brought to my attention that there is an Advisory Board meeting on Monday January 31 regarding Measure
X.

| would very much like to know how the funds from Measure X will be helping Contra Costa Animal Services. Surgeries,
staff, and basic needs are not being met there, and it's causing a tremendous strain on the local non profits and/or
individuals. The only ones that suffer from these cuts are the animals.

Funding must be allocated to help!

Best,

Erica Fraga



